
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

11th May 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
TERM DATE UPDATE 
 
The children have settled in very well this term and are enjoying the sunshine and outdoors.  Please be 
aware that both Hamsey Green Primary School and Acorns Nursery will be observing an INSET day on Friday 
25th June.  Both School and Nursery will be closed on this day to the children. 
 
To help you plan ahead, details for the end of the Summer term will follow in due course as this will depend 
on the Road Map to reopening and Government guidance.  Please note the end of term date is Wednesday 
21st July with proposed times as below: 
 
Nursery 12.00 p.m. 
Reception 12.40 p.m. 
Year 1 & Year 2 12.50 p.m. 
Year 3 & Year 4 1.00 p.m. 
Year 5 & Year 6 1.10 p.m. 
 
Ocean Club will be open until 4.00 p.m. as per our usual end of term procedures. 
 
For those of you who will be returning to Acorns Nursery in September, following the Summer break, 
Nursery will reopen on Monday 6th September.  The Primary school children will return on Thursday 2nd 
September. 
 
I will write again with further details. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Mrs N Mace 
Headteacher 
 


